
                            
             

      
 

 

NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR RESIGNATION 
 

Pancontinental Energy NL (ASX:PCL) today announces that Marie Malaxos has resigned 
as an independent Non-Executive Director, effective immediately. 
 
The Chairman, David Kennedy, commented: 
Marie has been a valuable member of the Board since her appointment in 2017. Marie’s 
knowledge and experience have been an asset to the Company and we wish her well in 
her future activities. 
 
This announcement is authorised for release by the Board of Pancontinental Energy NL. 
 
Pancontinental Energy NL 
Vesna Petrovic 
Company Secretary and Executive Director 
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